
 

Dear Father, 
 
In appreciation for your support of our mission, The Little Sisters of the Poor invite you to join them 
along with Archbishop Charles C. Thompson and Bishop Timothy L. Doherty as their guest at the 
Willows on Friday, December 4, 2018 for A Christmas Celebration to benefit The St. Augustine Home 
for the Aged. 
 
Below you will find some event communications that I would like you to consider including within 
you parish bulletin and pulpit announcements. Additional media files and resources can be found at 
littlesistersofthepoorindianapolis.org. Please let me know if you have any questions, and I sincerely 
hope you are able to attend. 
 
In Christ, 
 

 
Nathan Buonanno 
Director of Development 
317-415-5767 
devindianapolis@littlesistersofthepoor.org 
 
 

Bulletin Write-up        
 
Begin this beautiful Christmas Season with fellow parishioners in the spirit of charitable giving! The 
Little Sisters of the Poor invite you to join them along with Archbishop Charles C. Thompson and 
Bishop Timothy L. Doherty at the Willows on Friday, December 7, 2018 for A Christmas Celebration to 
benefit The St. Augustine Home for the Aged. 
 
This special evening includes Holy Mass, Cocktails, Live Needs Auction, and a Four Star Dinner. Single 
Tickets are $200 each, or become a Table Sponsor for $3,000.  
 
For more information about this event, please contact Nathan Buonanno at 317-415-5767 or 
devindianapolis@littlesistersofthe poor.org.  
   
 

Pulpit Announcement  

 
Begin this beautiful Christmas Season with fellow parishioners in the spirit of charitable giving! The 
Little Sisters of the Poor invite you to join them along with Archbishop Charles C. Thompson and 
Bishop Timothy L. Doherty at the Willows on Friday, December 7, 2018 for A Christmas Celebration to 
benefit The St. Augustine Home for the Aged. Tickets can be purchased online at 
littlesistersofthepoorindianapolis.org. 


